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King Abdullah University Hospital

To:

Yuan Qi,MSc
Science Editor, Editorial Office

Baishideng Publishing Group Inc

Dear Madame:

I, Khaled A Jadallah, on behalf of my coauthors and myself, hereby affirm that
the protocol of our study entitled “Protozoan parasites in irritable bowel
syndrome: A case-control study” was reviewed and approved by the
Institutional Review Board at King Abdullah University Hospital and by the
Committee of Research on Human subjects at the Jordan University of Science

and Technology.

Sincerely, k yyﬂ, / d/w

Khaled Jadallah, MD

Associate Professor of Medicine

Consultant Gastroenterologist and Hepatologist
Department of Internal Medicine

King Abdullah University Hospital and Faculty of Medicine
Jordan University of Science and Technology

Irbid 22110, Jordan

Email: khaled-j@just.edu.jo

Mobile: +962 79 667 3884

Fax: +962 2 720 0624



